

Dear 4th Grade Parents,







      September 2017


This letter is to inform you of the Recorder Unit we are beginning in music class. Students will be learning many pitches and songs with the soprano recorder. They will be challenged to read the notes on the treble clef staff and even write and perform their own piece of music! This is a great musical experience in which students will use effort, diligence, and lots of creativity.
Students will be playing the recorder in class as well as at home. They can use their own recorder or borrow one of mine. (If you are interested in buying one, they can be found for approximately eight dollars at any music store. Yamaha, Tudor, and Peripole are the best brands. Please avoid those made of thin, cheap plastic.)
Being allowed to bring a recorder home to practice is a special privilege and responsibility. We have discussed this in class. They know how to make quality sounds. Please help me in monitoring your child’s recorder at home to be sure it is properly cared for (not mistreated or played inappropriately) and taken to school each music day. Thank you for your help and support with this.  

It would also be beneficial for them to teach you what they have learned each week as they move through this music unit. They will be periodically testing for “belts” in our Recorder Karate program, a self-directed challenge where they play tunes for me to earn up to 9 belts. I welcome students to test for belts during the ten minutes before and after school or during music class.
If you think of any questions, feel free to contact me. Thank you!
Sincerely,
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April Herb

CVES Music
425-831-4114
herba@svsd410.org





